
 

8 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Forest School Mornings at Corsham Primary School 
 
Our Forest School Practitioner, Mrs Griffin, will continue to lead a series of Forest School mornings for each of 
our classes.  These will take place in our very own woodland area on the school grounds.  
 
Building on from their sessions so far, the children will continue to develop their skills to build dens, use the fire 
pit, use tools to create sculptures with wood, create 2D and 3D natural art, go on bug hunts and learn about the 
plants and trees surrounding them.  Where relevant, activities will also be chosen to support and enrich the 
current enquiry learning that is happening in class.  Forest School is a wonderful opportunity to learn about the 
outdoor environment, develop team building and problem-solving skills, whilst also supporting mindfulness and 
well-being.   
 
Please find listed below the first date for your child’s class: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
On their day, children will need to come to school dressed in non-school uniform that is appropriate for the 
weather and outdoor activities; including outdoor shoes, boots or wellington boots to change into. This could 
include:  

• Vest / T-shirt 

• Long sleeved top 

• Fleece or thick jumper 

• Trousers -joggers, not jeans ( and spare pair to change into in the afternoon if required) 

• Thick socks (and a spare pair to change into in the afternoon if required)  

• Waterproof jacket 

• Hat, gloves and scarf 

• Any long hair will also need to be tied back securely. 

Tuesday 27 February 4F 

Wednesday 28 February  4K 

Tuesday 5 March 3D 

Wednesday 6 March 3B 

Tuesday 12 March 1P 

Wednesday 13 March 1A 

Tuesday 19 March 6V 

Wednesday 20 March  6B 

Thursday 21 March  Pears 

Monday 25 March Apples 

Tuesday 26 March 5H 

Wednesday 27 March 5W 

Tuesday 16 April 2CF 

Wednesday 17 April  2W 



• Permission has already been sought for your child to participate in these sessions, if however, you do not 

want your child to participate, please inform the class teacher.  

• Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any additional questions. 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Corsham Primary School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


